

16 April 2015

Mr Paul McMahon

Via Email: fyi-request-2609-63cae8e0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr McMahon

Your request for information made under the Official Information Act (sent via email) asking:

".... Has the Deputy Governor received any advice about the form a capital gains tax on property or housing should take in New Zealand?" "Does RBNZ have a view on this?"

and requesting RBNZ to:

"Please provide any written advice provided to the Governor or Deputy regarding possible forms of capital gains and/or wealth taxation in New Zealand".

was received yesterday afternoon.

Subject to the provisions of the Act, you will be notified of the outcome of your request as soon as practicable, but not later than 20 working days after the date of receipt.

Yours sincerely

Georgie Fraser

Senior Co-ordinator **Board and Communications**

G. FRASE